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Moving from mail in ballots to in person is a regressive step for the state. Mail in 

ballots have been shown to increase voter participation in elections. Forcing people 

to vote in person takes away a citizen's right to vote, because it limits who can vote 

by their ability to get to a polling station during limited hours as opposed to dropping a 

ballot in the mail or at specific stations. If the ballot safety is of primary concern in 

regards to voting, then measures to protect the finished ballots should be explored. 

Please do not take away this opportunity. 


